
 

 
 

Dear Members of Heroin Anonymous, 

After careful discussion and deliberation between the H.A.W.S. Conference Committee 

and H.A.W.S., Inc. Board, we have made the difficult decision to only support the following 

members for the 2023 World Services Conference with financial reimbursement for travel, 

lodging or other expenses:  

• Conference Floor Chairperson 

• Conference Floor Secretaries 

• Parliamentarian,  

• Conference Floor Coordinator 

• (1) H.A.W.S., Inc. Board Member 

If you are a Non-Delegate Chairperson, we would love for you to attend the Conference, 

but unfortunately are unable to provide financial reimbursement.  

This decision is due to the current financial state of Heroin Anonymous. This attempt at 

fiscal responsibility has been deemed necessary to preserve our Fellowship’s future. We 

appreciate your understanding and hope to see as many of you in attendance at the Conference 

as possible. 

 

 

 

     Sincerely, 

The Heroin Anonymous World Services Board  
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